
  

 

Dear Marshall Road, 

 
We wanted to update everyone on the adjustments to our schedule beginning Wednesday December 9. In 
the best interest of the health and safety of those who attend Marshall Road and their families, we want to 
limit how much people are around each other in order to lessen the possibility of exposure to COVID-19.  
 
From now until Sunday January 10, all on-campus 9:00 am groups and classes, Sunday pm classes  
(including AWANA), Wednesday groups, will be placed on hold until after the holidays.  
 
Christmas Eve – Our Christmas Eve Service will be virtual. We will have a service that you and your  
family can watch together on December 24 at 6:00 pm. We will do communion during this service. The  
communion elements can be picked up for your family on Sunday during worship or you may stop by  
the church office Monday-Thursday to get yours.  
 
The following dates and events listed are the exceptions to our adjusted plan.  
They will still be going on during this time.  
 
Wednesday December 9      Wednesday December 16  
Kid’s Christmas Rehearsal 6-7pm                                                     Kid’s Christmas Rehearsal 6-7pm 
Students Ministry 6pm                                                                         Student Ministry Christmas Party 6pm  
 
Sunday December 20  
Christmas Family event with Santa 5-7 pm 
Details about this will be coming separately from our Kids Ministry Staff. 
   
Student Ministry New Year’s Lock-In 
Friday January 1 (Friday night, not New Year’s Eve) 
Details about this will be coming separately from our Student Ministry Staff. 
 
Student Ministry Winter Retreat 
Friday-Sunday 
January 8-10 
It is not too late to register your student for this life changing weekend. 
 
Sunday Worship at 10:30 will happen each week. Nursery and preschool classes for kids who are in 
kindergarten and under will be offered during the service. You don’t want to miss these weeks as we 
celebrate Jesus! Make sure you are here or tuned in online to be part of the experience.  
 
We want everyone to stay safe and be healthy during this Christmas Season and we are doing our best to 
ensure that our Campus remains a safe place to gather and worship.  
 
We love our church family!  
 
 
Pastor and Staff of Marshall Road 
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